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American Samoa Governor’s Office-Hawaii Celebrates Cultural
Heritage at Chaminade’s International Extravaganza

Representatives from the American Samoa Governor's office- Hawaii pictured with the Lumana’i
o Samoa club members at Chaminade University.

[PICTORIAL] The American Samoa Governor’s office-Hawaii were delighted to participate in
an evening of cultural celebration at the Chaminade University on Friday, April 12, 2024. The
annual International Extravaganza, held at the Sullivan Library Lawn, highlighted the diverse



cultural traditions of the Chaminade community, with special performances from the students of
Samoa, Philippines, Hawai’i and the Mariana islands.

The event featured an array of dynamic performances, showcasing traditional dances, music, and
attire, which provided attendees with an engaging glimpse into the cultural heritage of each
community represented. “This gathering was a fantastic opportunity for our staff to connect with
and appreciate the wider Pacific cultures, and more so, to support our Samoan students in sharing
our culture with the world,’ said Cherine Tilo from the American Samoa Governor’s office-
Hawaii.

The event was not only a celebration but also an educational experience that highlighted the
importance of cultural diversity and inclusion. “Events like the International Extravaganza play a
critical role in fostering mutual understanding and respect among different communities. We are
proud to be a part of such a significant event,” Tilo added.

The Governor’s office extends its gratitude to the Chaminade Student Government Association
and all participants and organizers of the International Extravaganza for a successful and
memorable event.
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